3d()

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Gaston Eubanks, Chair, Historic District Commission

SUBJECT:

Delaying a Public Hearing to hear Recommendations from the Historic

District Commission on a Demolition by Neglect Ordinance

DATE:

September 13, 2004

At the September 9, 2004 meeting of the Historic District Commission, the Commission voted 6-0 to adopt a resolution asking Council for a delay of the Public Hearing on the Demolition by Neglect Ordinance until the January 19, 2005 Public Hearing. The Commission requires additional time to conduct research.